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NFIP Extended through March 15, 2022 

Just hours before the National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP) was set to expire, the 
president signed H.J. Res. 75 which only extends the federal government until March 15, 2022.  
Without this resolution, the NFIP was set to expire on March 11, 2022 at 11:59 p.m. The law firm will 
continue to monitor and report on the NFIP’s status. Contact Stephanie Shea at 
SShea@ABLawyers.com if you have any questions about flood insurance regulations.   


